
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING 

STUDENT DRESS CODE 
The Washington County District School Board will 
consider revising the Student Dress Code.  You 

may pick up a copy of the proposed Student 
Dress Code at the physical address listed below 

or you may go to our website at 
www.wcsdschools.com  

 
A public hearing to make a DECISION on this 

policy will be held on: 
Monday, July 13, 2015 

5:05 P.M. 
At 

The Washington County District School Board 
Office Meeting Room, 

652 Third Street, Chipley, Florida 
 
Legal Authority - The Washington County School Board is 
authorized under Chapter 1001.43 of the Florida K-20 
Education Code to develop/revise policy and procedures. 
 
Economic Impact -The cost of promulgating these revisions 
will be approximately $.50 per document. 
Cost or benefit to those affected: None Impact on open 
market:  None 
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